
Principal Message 4/6/23 

Stevenson Families, 

This week sure went by fast!  Our School Wide Art Day project has been hung in the main hallway 

outside of the office.  It looks fantastic!  Make sure to stop by and admire our collective work of art. 

Our Fifth Grade enjoyed a study trip to Sea World today.  I know over the next several weeks more and 
more grade levels will have their own study trips.  Please remember that families may not simply show 
up at the location of the study trip and join in on the fun.  If we are notified that occurs, that individual 
will no longer have the privilege of attending any future study trips as a chaperone.  The safety of our 
students is paramount.  
 
A+ Thrift Shop provides the 8 Merritt Island schools a monetary donation in return for our families 
donating their time by volunteering at their store.  Please reach out to them if you can spare some time.  
They even need volunteers on the weekend.  Any hours you log at A+ can also be logged for Stevenson.  
It’s like a BOGO on volunteer hours!    
 
We are still looking for individuals interested in serving on Stevenson’s School Advisory Council for the 
23-24 school year.  Meetings are generally held on the third Tuesday of each month at 4:15pm.  
Meetings generally last one hour or less and your children are welcome to sit with you at the meetings.  
This is another great way to earn volunteer hours.  If you are interested, please send a short bio my way 
(fleeger.tiffiny@brevardschools.org) no later than Wednesday, April 12th.   
 
Grades 4-6 will be participating in the 4-H Speech competition in the upcoming weeks.  We can’t wait to 
hear what the kids come up with for this year’s speech topics.  In years past, we have heard about 
everything from ice cream to dinosaurs.  Our students do wonderful each year and Stevenson students 
typically bring home first and second place in the district.   
 
Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone enjoys the long weekend and spends quality time with 
family and friends.  I’ll see everyone in the car loop on Monday. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Fleeger 
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